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YAMAHA FJR1300AE/P Motorcycle 

Brake Switch 
MODEL MODEL FRAME NUMBER 

YEAR PREFIX No. FROM TO 
FJR1300A 2013 - 2015 RP234 000003 000237 
FJR1300AE 2014 - 2015 RP23H 000001 000052 
FJR1300AE 2016 - 2020 RP287 000001 000217 
FJR1300AP 2013 - 2015 RP23D 000001 000185 
FJR1300PA 2016 - 2018 RP28B 000001 000223 
FJR1300PA 2019 - 2020 RP28K 000301 000395 

 
WHAT ARE THE DEFECTS? 
 
The faulty brake switch can inhibit the cruise control and constantly illuminate the rear brake lights. 
 
WHAT ARE THE HAZARDS? 
 
If brake lights constantly illuminate, this may give other road users incorrect vehicle signals, increasing the risk 
of an accident or injury or death to rider(s) and/or other road users. 
 
WHAT IS THE REMEDY? 
 
To correct this defect, Yamaha is initiating a Factory Modification Campaign, whereby affected models must 
have the brake switch replaced. 
 
WHAT TO DO? 
 
You should contact your local Yamaha Dealer to set up an appointment to have your model remedied free of 
charge.  
 
If you need help finding a Yamaha Dealer in your area, simply visit us on the web at  
http://www.yamaha-motor.com.au/ or CALL 1300 593 600. 

 

Australian Importer/Distributor  
Yamaha Motor Australia 

489-493 Victoria Street, Wetherill Park 
NSW, Australia 
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